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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT:  

Senator César J. Blanco Encourages Public Participation in  

West Texas Redistricting Hearing 
 
 

Austin, Texas – State Senator César J. Blanco is urging West Texas residents to participate in 

the Texas Senate Redistricting Committee’s virtual regional hearing on Tuesday, July 29th to 

ensure fair representation in Congress. 

 

The Texas Legislature is holding a rare mid-decade redistricting session, and this hearing gives 

West Texans an important opportunity to provide public input on how congressional and 

legislative districts are drawn. 
  

 

What:  Virtual Senate Redistricting Committee Hearing for West Texas 

  

When:  Tuesday, July 29th, 8:00 AM MDT / 9:00 AM CDT 

  

Where:  Virtual via Zoom. Those interested in testifying must register by Monday, July 

28th, 8 PM MT / 9 PM CT using this link:  

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/Bte9onlLTW2WytM25Lxc-A#/registration  
  

 “The Texas Legislature is taking up a rare mid-decade redistricting session, and this is your 

opportunity to be involved in the process of apportionment to ensure your voice and community 

are represented fairly in Congress. I encourage everyone to make your voices heard and register 

to testify for this virtual hearing!” - Senator César J. Blanco  

 Senator Blanco will be present at the committee hearing to listen to testimony directly from 

constituents. For more information, call (915) 577-0029. Media inquiries may be directed to 

Taylor Sanchez at Taylor.Sanchez@senate.texas.gov.  
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